
ILLINOIS IS MAKING DRAMATIC PROGRESS AGAINST HIV.
New HIV cases have dropped by 28% from 2006 to 2015, mother-to-child HIV 
transmission has been nearly eliminated, and there are fewer than 1,000 cases
a year in Chicago for the first time in two decades.

HOWEVER, NOT ALL GROUPS ARE BENEFITING EQUALLY.
HIV disproportionately impacts Black and Latino individuals. Black gay men are
experiencing an increase in HIV cases, particularly among youth. Black women
account for more than three-quarters of women who are newly diagnosed and
women who are living with HIV. New HIV cases among Latinos of all genders
rose 16% outside Chicago between 2006 and 2015.

ILLINOIS HAS WHAT IT TAKES TO GET TO ZERO.
Thanks to the Affordable Care Act, nearly everyone in Illinois vulnerable to or living
with HIV has access to comprehensive, more affordable insurance. We have pre-
exposure prophylaxis (PrEP), a prevention pill and program that is up to 99% 
effective at preventing HIV infection when utilized consistently and correctly. 
Powerful antiretroviral medications mean that people living with HIV on successful
antiretroviral treatment — meaning their viral load is undetectable for at least six
months — cannot transmit HIV sexually to their HIV-negative partners. This is called
“Undetectable = Untransmittable”, or U=U.

WITH FOCUSED INVESTMENT AND ATTENTION, WE CAN DO EVEN BETTER. 
Illinois must focus on strategies that provide the greatest potential for reducing
HIV transmission. Scientific modeling suggests that with increased investments
in HIV treatment and PrEP, Illinois could see fewer than 100 new HIV cases each 
year by 2030.

THE FISCAL BENEFITS FOR THE STATE ARE SUBSTANTIAL.
Lifetime medical care costs for a person living with HIV is over $466,000 (CDC, 
2018). If Illinois takes no action, it will cost an estimated $6.7 billion to provide 
lifetime care for the 17,000 people projected to be infected between 2018 and
2030 (AFC, 2018). Much of the cost will fall on Medicaid.

HOW WILL ILLINOIS GET TO ZERO? 
If Illinois increases current rates of PrEP and HIV treatment substantially, we can
reach less than 100 new HIV cases per year. The epidemic will be unable to sustain
itself, reaching, “functional zero”. 
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WHAT’S NEXT? 
During the summer and fall of 2018, committees comprised of advocates, com-
munity members, public health professionals, HIV service providers and people 
living with HIV will write a plan with actionable recommendations to end the HIV 
epidemic in Illinois. This process will be guided by the data collected from state-
wide community engagement activities and a framework developed by the 
Getting to Zero planning group. 


